
Fairfield OESP Chapter visits the Carlin/Hydrolevel Facility for a Tech Night 
 
The Fairfield Chapter of OESP brought their November meeting to the Carlin/Hydrolevel facility in North 

Haven, CT. 34 attendees started in the training room where they were welcomed by Carlin and 

Hydrolevel personnel before being split into two groups. One group stayed in the training classroom 

where John Dunleavey spoke about Carlin’s B100 burner, Hydrolevel’s new HydroZone relay, the CAP 

system and new features for the 70200 primary control. The other group was taken on a factory tour. 

The groups switched before OESP attendees were treated to a buffet dinner and raffle prizes.  


